
 

 

 

 

At 2:15 today we were notified to go into a soft lockdown due to law enforcement activity near our 
campus.  The suspect was caught at 2:20 and the soft lockdown was lifted.  A big thanks to our staff and 
students for all their support during this situation. 

Thanks 

Greg Bergamasco 

 


